SWANLEA SCHOO

Respect

| Aspire

Achieve

officeadmin@swanlea.co.uk | 31 Brady Street, London E1 5DJ swanlea.co.uk T: 020 7375 3267 F: 020 7375 3567 Head of School: Mr K Miah BA (Hons) MEd Executive Head: Ms B Landers BA (Hons) MA

3rd June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Y9 Parents and Carers Evening - Wednesday 19th June 2024 - 4.00pm - 7.00pm

The parents' and carers' evening for all Year 9 pupils will take place on Wednesday 19th June 2024 from 4.00pm to 7.00pm. The evening will give you an opportunity to discuss your child's progress with their subject teachers. You will also receive your child's profile report.

This is a fantastic opportunity for you to speak with subject teachers and we strongly request all parents and carers to attend. You do not need to stay for the entire duration, once you have seen your child's teachers, you are free to go. As you are aware, Year 9 have already started two of their GSCE exam subjects, one in RE and the other in their chosen subjects and both will be completed before the end of year 10.

We kindly ask that you limit the time spent with each teacher to five minutes so that all parents / carers can see as many teachers as possible. Any further conversations can take place by making an appointment separately to speak at your convenience. Your child will be issued with an appointment card to make appointments with the teachers that you wish to meet.

We look forward to meeting you at school on Wednesday 19th June.

Yours faithfully,

Ms I Byrne Mr S Miah

Year 9 Learning Co-ordinator Assistant Headteacher

















